Harrow Community Transport (HCT) Goes to Clacton-on- Sea
On a late summer’s day on 3 September 2013, Harrow CT went to Clacton- on-Sea, the sunshine coast of Essex, with happy members of the local community.    Our driver for the day was Mick.  It was a beautiful sunny day and everyone in the minibus was looking forward to spending their day beside the sandy beaches of Clacton. 

Clacton-on-Sea is about 100 miles from Harrow.  We therefore had an early start leaving Harrow at 9am.  It was a memorable journey.  Veena would not be able to forget it for a long time.  Our Sat Nav was not functioning well.  This meant that we did not reach Clacton-on-sea until a little later than the scheduled arrival.  As we were going to spend a day near the sea, people did not mind the long journey.  As soon as we reached Clacton, we were ravenously hungry.  Zeba told us she had an early breakfast and the first thing she wanted to do was to find a good restaurant where she can have her favourite fish and chips.  Veena and Sitaben were also starving and they decided to join Zeba in the search of a good restaurant.  Zeba and Veena decided on The Pier at 2 Marine Parade.  Food was ok but the location was fabulous we could see the sea from the restaurant.            
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